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Hello, I live in Vancouver. Many of my family's medical providers are right across the 

river in Portland.  

 

I am strongly in support of paying our ND's the same as we pay our PD's (pharma 

docs). The fact that they have not been up to now, why was that ever allowed to be in 

the first place? 


